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PRESIDENT: No it will not s1r, this is time now and in
two or thr:e days, now it is over here, and were concerned
about getting b1lls off general f1le.

SENATOR SYAS: I understand that, but how long can you hold
them on Select F1le and still make it2

PRESIDENT: I suppose until next Tuesday, well where it is
at now and if you don't bring it back it will probably be,
where is it nowy I suppose 3 or 4 days at the most but
prior to adjournment.

SENATOR SYAS: You could bring it back three days from
now and still make final reading2

PRESIDENT: Four days from the adjournment date.

SENATOR SYA ~: If it was vetoed, we couldn't override
though.

PRESIDENT: Absolutely correct. It must be read no
later than Friday evening of this week if you want to
have it back for an override of a veto.

SENATOR SYAS: It has to be brought back to Select File
and then make Final Read' ng or you couldn't have the
veto.

PRESIDENT: Yes, the next hour or so is very cruc1al, if
you want an opportunity to override a veto. Chair
recognizes Senator Swlgart.

SENATOR SWIGART: I would like to ask for unanimous
approval to bracket 1t for two days.

PRESIDENT: Is there any obgectiony Senator Keyes.

SENATOR KEYES: Nr. Speaker, the bill is on Final Reading
are we talking on Select File or where are we talking
now'?

PRESIDENT: Were st111 on Final Reading.

SENATOR KEYES: Were on Final Reading and the bill is
going to be bracketed on Final Reading on whose amendment'?
He can do what he wants to with his amendment as far as I
am concerned, and I care not if the b111 goes across until
the very last day because if the Governor vetoes it I'm
certainly not going to support an over ride on it, so as
far as I am concerned, I would like to see the bill go
ahead and get 25 votes to pass it. I'm not particularly
crazy about the way that Senator Swigart wants to change
1t. I tried that once and it didn't work.

PRESIDENT: Senator Keyes, it is not a matter of Final
Reading at the moment, but lt is on the Final Heading.
Mill you restate your motion Senator Swigart.

SENATOR SWIGART: Yes, I would withdraw my motion for the
time being and I think that when we get ready to move 1t I
might make it aga1n.


